
Appendix D – Response from Runnymede Parking Services 
 
Runnymede Parking Services comment that, having visited the site, there are no waiting 
restrictions and the area is full of parked vehicles and there would be a problem with space 
being available for the trading to take place. The site is close to a junction with the main road 
and the pub forecourt. This may encourage pedestrian traffic to cross in areas where they 
may be at additional risk from moving traffic.  
 
If the trader traded on the pavement this could significantly reduce the available pavement 
area which already has a litter bin on it.  
 
From a parking point of view the location does not therefore seem appropriate for the 
proposed activity. 
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